(\

WG 7RIO60

November 6, 1973

Mr. S.R. Morse

Route 3

Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Mr. Morse:

This will confirm your reception report of WGTR on October 30, 1973.
Thank you for your suggestion regarding DA-N...our Chief Engineer is
studying the matter at the moment anyway. Power increase daytime
with DA will also be fully checked out, and at the moment things look

quite good for 50 KW.

Stay in touch.

Sincerely,

\

*_ John K. Gérabedian

“President/C

anager
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